Rivera's Excavation
PO Box 24
Amalia, NM 87512
1-575-586-1059

December 17, 2019
Division of Minerals and Geology
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Rivera's Excavation Gravel Pit Annual Report

in the past year of 2019 mining was continued. Approximately 354 tons of material was mined.
No pertion of this area was ready for reclamation.

Anticipation to occur this coming year of 2020 is to keep mining south from disturbed area.
Not enough material was removed on the east slope to start reclamation.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter you may reach me at Rivera’s Excavation —
1-575-586-1059 or 1-575-770-8783

Sincerely,

Efone Z/

Eleuto loe Rivera
Rivera’s Excavation



